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To: Committee, HAA (REPS)
Subject: Sub 015: NO "Plain Packaging"

Dear sir, 
I don't think it's a good idea to change TO  the Plain packaging of Tobacco.It just make trouble to look for the 
difference of different brand,and just waste the money and time .Do you think it's a good idea? 
I think somebody never smoking will think this idea is is good  ,them never understand the other people. 
Regards 
  
Yours  
MARLAND 
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